From: Watson, Chris <CWatson@a2gov.org>

Sent: Monday, August 18, 2025 12:58 PM

To: Lenart, Brett <BLenart@a2gov.org>; Bennett, Michelle <MBennett@a2gov.org>
Cc: Disch, Lisa <LDisch@a2gov.org>

Subject: Letter on Transition Category

Hi Brett and Michelle,

After consultation with CM Disch, | wanted to share this letter with you with my thoughts on
Transition and in support of the "New Residential" Category. It is okay for you to share it with
Planning Commission, in whole or in part, as you see fit.

Thanks,

Chris



